LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING (CHIEF EXECUTIVE DIRECTORATE)



26th September, 2005 


Briefing commenced:
  9.30 a.m.

"
ended:
10.03 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - in the Chair


Councillor Lancaster



J. Willis - Chief Executive


R. Fairhurst - Head of Regeneration and Improvement


C. Inchbold - Assistant Director


S. Hill - Corporate Marketing Manager


L. Slater - Economic Development Officer


M. Lynne - Economic Development Officer


P. McKenna - Acting Assistant Head of Service (Policy and Improvement)


P.D. Templeton - Committee Services Manager

	
	Item
	Decision/Action/Information



	1.
	Minutes of 12th September, 2005


	Agreed.



	2.
	Business Improvement Districts
	Matthew Lynn submitted a report on business improvement districts.

Councillor Lancaster commented on the question of any bid in respect of Eccles being extended to include the proposed Port Salford initiative.

AGREED:
THAT the report be noted; and that a brief be released to, and “Expressions of Interest” be invited from, regeneration consultants for a piece of consultancy work into Business Improvement Districts in Salford.



	3.
	C.P.A. Corporate Assessment Update
	Paul McKenna submitted a progress report on C.P.A. Corporate Assessment.

AGREED:
(1) THAT the report be submitted to the Cabinet.



(2) THAT Councillor Mann be invited to attend on 10th October in connection with this matter.



(3) THAT the process for engaging Members in the development of C.A. self-assessment be endorsed and pursued.  

	4.
	Regional Economic Strategy
	Louise Slater submitted a report containing comments on the draft Regional Economic Strategy.

AGREED:
THAT the abovementioned comments be endorsed as an appropriate response to the draft strategy.



	5.
	Marketing Update
	The Corporate Marketing Manager reported on the following items:-

(a)
a wounding on the Brookhouse Estate, Eccles

(b)
Criminal Justice Initiative Press Conference

(c)
Local Democracy Week

(d)
Corporate Signage

Cath Inchbold reported on publicity that had been given to the risk of flooding in Salford, and the Council’s response to such publicity was discussed.



	6.
	Chief Executive’s Update
	The Chief Executive reported on the following items:-

(a)
Policing in Higher and Lower Broughton

(b)
Possible reduction in the number of police forces



	7.
	Other Business
	AGREED:
THAT the Chief Executive investigate the situation regarding housing association properties in the Station Road area of Barton that are boarded-up.
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